PERMANENT MISSION OF THE REPUBLIC OF MAURITIUS TO THE UNITED NATIONS

MISSION PERMANENTE DE LA REPUBLIQUE DE MAURICE AUPRES DES NATIONS UNIES

02 October 2023

I have the honour to inform you that the Government of the Republic of Mauritius
proposes to present its second Voluntary National Review (VNR) at the High-Level
Political Forum (HLPF) scheduled to be held in 2024.

Mauritius views the VNR process as a crucial opportunity to demonstrate our
commitment to the 2030 Agenda for Sustainable Development and to share our
experiences, successes, and challenges in implementing the Sustainable Development
Goals within our national context.

We look forward to enhancing our collaborative efforts towards achieving the
SDGs and advancing the global sustainable development agenda.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

Jagdish D. Koonjul, G.C.S.K, G.0.S.K.
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